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OneSource Center, the only resource center for nonprofits in the area, strengthens and supports leaders and their organizations, 
enhancing their capacity for greater impact in the community. 

CONSULTING SERVICES
“UMC Food Ministry had been working with OneSource 
Center’s consulting team on several projects prior to 
COVID,” said Larry Karow, Founder and CEO. “The 
strategic work we did positioned us to respond quickly 
when community needs grew exponentially due to the 
pandemic—from serving 1.6 million free meals in 2018 to 
over 2.6 million meals in the first 9 months of 2020. UMC 
Food Ministry thanks OneSource Center for its guidance 
in helping our organization be even more responsive to 
changing community needs in dynamic times.”

UMC Food Ministry is a regional outreach of the United Methodist 
Church getting food into the lives of hungry children, operating through 
more than 300 sites in Northern Kentucky and Greater Cincinnati.

TRAINING
“I’ve attended several OneSource Center Building 
Blocks workshops, as they are often relevant to business 
or human resource issues going on at our agency,” said 
Debbie Moorehous, Director of Advancement, Center for 
Independent Living Options (CILO) Inc. “The workshop 
on Diversity, Equity and Inclusion was especially timely 
as our organization was developing its new strategic plan 
and rewriting our human resources policy manual. We 
were able to make noticeable positive changes because of 
information I gathered at the training.” 

OneSource Center offers numerous training options for nonprofits—  
monthly Building Blocks (above), leadership development opportunities 
through NLIGC and personalized training programs through our 
consulting group.

PRODUCTS 
“The warehouse marketplace at OneSource Center has been 
an incredible assist to our organization as we minister to at-risk 
girls in our community. My staff is able to purchase needed 
pantry items that we couldn’t afford at retail prices—personal 
care, office and home basics,” said Doris Thomas, CEO of 
Never The Less. “We were also able to offer the voucher 
program to our girls. The program has been a beautiful gift to 
the community, especially with pandemic challenges.”

Never The Less was able to visit the Warehouse Showroom with clients 
through the OneSource Center Common Good Voucher Program.


